

COMMUNITY INFORMATION BULLETIN

Introducing DPCDSB's Parent and Student Portal

October 6, 2025

We have some exciting news to share with you. DPCDSB is pleased to introduce the Parent and Student Portal - a new way to stay connected and engaged in your child's education.

With your secure personalized account, you'll be able to:

- View your child's attendance history
- Access their class schedule
- Review special education documents (for students with an IEP)

Plus, enjoy quick access to helpful tools:

- Your child's school website
- School Messenger to report absences

Watch your inbox! Parents and guardians will soon receive step-by-step instructions via email to get started.

Coming Soon: Future enhancements will include access to Progress Reports, further enriching the portal's value for families.